

WORLD SERVICE OFFICE

Annual Appeal Letter from your WSO

Please read at three consecutive meetings, passing an envelope or basket for WSO.

To: Groups and Members of Overeaters Anonymous

Please consider an extra contribution today to be sent specifically for the General Fund at your World Service Office. Our budget in recent years has been very tight, and we have not always had sufficient funding to allow the WSO to do the best job it can to carry the message to the compulsive eater who still suffers.

- <u>Tradition Seven</u> tells us OA is totally self-supporting. Only with your support can we continue to offer help and hope to compulsive overeaters around the globe.
- <u>Tradition Eleven</u> reminds us that we <u>attract</u> new members. Your contributions help to support our website and produce and distribute literature.
- <u>Step Twelve</u> reminds us of our responsibility to carry this message to others. Your extra donation will help with this, supporting outreach efforts, and making OA available in over eighty countries.

Your five or ten dollars at this time will make a positive difference in the financial health of Overeaters Anonymous. Any amount will be appreciated, and if you cannot contribute now, please consider giving more when your circumstances change.

On behalf of your World Service Office and your Board of Trustees, our sincere thanks to each of you for help in carrying this message, and for responding in such a caring way.

In gratitude, Board of Trustees Treasurer		
Note: If you prefer to contribute online, go to https://oa.org/contribut	te/.	
After reading at three consecutive meetings, please forward the collenamber to:	ective contribution, <i>inclu</i>	ding your group
cut here	cut he	ere
Overeaters Anonymous World Service Office/appeal to group	ps	
PO Box 44727		
Rio Rancho NM, 87174-4727 USA Group #	Enclosing \$	US